
ELEMENTARY STUDENTS  

SUPPLY DROP OFF INFORMATION 
 

We are doing something different this year for the Elementary Campus 

Supply Drop off time.  The Elementary Campus will be open so that 

parents can come and drop off their student’s supplies on Wednesday, 

August 15, 9:00 AM – 2:30 PM. 

We made this change to enable everyone to be able to come to the 

Back to School Night on Tuesday, August 14 at the JH/SH Campus.  We 

wanted this event to be a celebration for the whole CCS Community.  

This is a chance for both campuses to come together and enjoy some 

give away items, free food, meet the teachers from both campuses at 

one location and to pray together as we start a new school year! 

If you have any questions, please contact the Elementary Campus at 

513-874-8500. 

 

 

 


